On Oct 28, 2015, at 10:33 AM, Christopher Beetle <cbeetle@fau.edu> wrote:

Dear Drs. Erdol, Hashemi, and Yong, 

The Department of Physics is proposing to change Physics for Engineers 1 (PHY 2043) to General Physics for Engineers 1 (PHY 2048) in order to comply with new statewide IFP policies.  I’ve attached the proposal materials below.  Here is the executive summary: 

General Physics for Engineers 1 (PHY 2048) will still be offered at 3 credits.

Students will still take General Physics Lab 1 (PHY 2048L) at 1 additional credit.

Physics for Engineers 2 (PHY 2044) will not be modified, except to update its prerequisites.

This proposal will go to the UUPC today, and the committee's rules require a written statement from each affected department endorsing the proposed change.  Your reply to this email will suffice, and I’ll be grateful to have it by this afternoon.  Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Best Regards,

Chris


<PHY2043change.doc> 
<PHY2043syllabus.pdf> 
<PHY2044change.doc> 
<PHY2044syllabus.pdf> 
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On Oct 28, 2015, at 3:07 PM, Nurgun Erdol <erdol@fau.edu> wrote:

Dear Dr. Beetle,
The CEECS Department fully endorses this plan. Thank you and your colleagues for your hard work.
Best wishes,
 
Nurgun Erdol, Ph. D.
Professor and Chair


On Oct 28, 2015, at 4:02 PM, Javad Hashemi <jhashemi@fau.edu> wrote:

Dr. Beetle, thank you for your efforts. We also endorse your plan. We will be having curriculum reviews over the next few weeks and we may be in touch with you regarding the content of the two courses.
All the best,
Javad



On Oct 28, 2015, at 11:13 AM, Yan Yong <yongy@fau.edu> wrote:

Dear Chris,
 
The Department of Civil, Environmental and Geomatics Engineering fully supports the Physics Department’s proposal for the Physics classes.  Thank you very much for your hard work on this issue.
 
Best regards,
 
Yan
 
Yan Yong
Chair and Professor                                                           
Department of Civil, Environmental & Geomatics Engineering  
Florida Atlantic University                                                                   
Office:  (561)297-3445 


On Oct 28, 2015, at 10:37 AM, Dan Meeroff <dmeeroff@fau.edu> wrote:

As chair of the college of engineering and computer science undergraduate committee, I speak for the faculty representatives of the the three departments in congratulating you for your hard work on this and expressing our support for the proposal fully.





